
Dear 8th Grade Parents,

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and spirits. As the Principal of Madison

Consolidated High School, I am writing to extend a warm welcome to you and your child as they

prepare to transition from Madison Junior High to our esteemed high school next year.

We understand that this transition can bring about both excitement and apprehension for both

students and parents alike. Rest assured, our dedicated staff and faculty are committed to ensuring a

smooth and successful transition for your child.

At Madison Consolidated High School, we pride ourselves on providing a nurturing and inclusive

learning environment where every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. Our

comprehensive curriculum, diverse extracurricular activities, and supportive community ensure that

each student has the opportunity to explore their interests, develop their talents, and reach their full

potential.

We offer a wide range of academic programs, including honors, Advanced Placement, and Dual-Credit

courses, as well as Career and Technical Education pathways, to cater to the diverse interests and

aspirations of our students. At Madison Consolidated High School, our mission is to advocate an

empowering culture of learning, providing students with knowledge, skills, and values needed to

enhance and sustain a high quality of life beyond graduation.

Additionally, our school offers a variety of extracurricular activities, clubs, and athletic teams,

providing students with opportunities to engage in leadership, teamwork, and personal growth

outside of the classroom.

As your child prepares to embark on this new chapter in their educational journey, we encourage you

to stay informed and involved in their academic and extracurricular pursuits. Our school values open

communication and collaboration between parents, students, and staff, and we welcome your input

and participation in our school community.

Once again, I want to extend a warm welcome to you and your child to Madison Consolidated High

School. We are excited to welcome you into our school community and look forward to partnering

with you in your child's educational journey.

Mr. Ronnie Lawhead, Principal

https://www.madison.k12.in.us/academics/curriculum-guide
https://www.madison.k12.in.us/hs-family-info/documents-forms-flyers/2090-pathways-offered-at-mchs/file
https://www.madison.k12.in.us/hs-family-info/documents-forms-flyers/2089-mchs-extra-curricular-activities/file
https://websites.eventlink.com/s/madison-consolidated-high-school



